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ADJUSTHENTS TO ARTICLES 2A AND 28 0F THE MiONTREAL PROTOCOL ON SUBSTANCES
THAT DEPLETS THE OZONE LAYER

The Pourtii Meeting of the Parties ta the montreai Protocol on Substances
that Deplete the Ozone Layer decides, on the basis of the asseusments made
pursuant ta Article 6 of the. Protocol, to adopt adjustments and reductions of
production and consumption of the controlled substances in Annex A to the.
Protocol as follows:

A. Article 2A: CfCs

Paragraphe 3 ta 6 of Article 2A of the Protocol shall be replaced by the
following paragraphe, wiiich shall b. numbered paragraphe 3 and 4 of
Article 2A:

3. Eacii Party shall ensure that for the twelve-month period cotasencing
on 1 January 1994, and in ecci twelve-montii period therafter, its
calculated level of consumption of the. controlled substances iIn Group 1
of Annex A dose fot exceed, annually, twanty-fîve per cent cf its
calculatad level of consumption in 1986. Eacii Party producing one or
more of thesa substances shall, for the came perioda, ensura that its
calculated levei of production of' the. substances dose flot exceed,
annually, twanty-five per cent of its calculated level of production in
1986. Howaver, ini order ta satiafy the basic domestic nieeds of tiié
Parties operating under paragrapi 1 of Article 5, its calculated levai of
production may axcaed that limit by up ta tan par cent of its calculated
level of production ini 1986.

4. Eacii Party shall encure that for tiie twelva-monti period commencing
on 1 January 1996, and in ecci twelve-month period thareafter, its
calculated level of consumption of tiie controlled substances in Group I
of Annex A dose flot exceed zero. Eacii Party producing one or more of
tiiese substances siiall, for the sae periods, ensura that ita caloulated
leval of production of the. substances dose flot axcaad zero. Howev«r, in
order ta satiafy the. basic domestic needs of the Parties operating under
paragraph 1 cf Article S, Lts calculated levaI of production may excead
that humit by up ta f ifteen par cent of its calculated level of
production in 1986. This paragrapi wiii apphy cave ta the. extent that
the. Parties decida to permit the. leval of production or consuýiption tiiet
is necassary ta eatisfy uses agreed by them to be essentieal.

S. Article 28: ïFalons

Paragraphe 2 to 4 of Article 2B of the Protocal siialh ba replaced by tiie
fallowînq paragrapii, wiiicii shaîl ba numbered paragrapii 2 0f Article 2B9

2. Eacii Party shaîl ensure that for the. twelve-moiith pariod commencing
on 1 January 1994, and in mach twelva-mornth period thereafter, its
calculated level cf consumption of the controlled substances in Group Il
of Annex A doec not axceed zero. Eacii. Party producing one or more of
these substances shaîl, for the. same periýoda, enaure that its calculatad
levai of production of the substances does not *xceed zero. Novev'ero in
order to satisfy thie basic domastic nteds cf the. Partia operating under
paragrapi 1 of Article S, its calculated level of production may exceed
that limit by up>ta f ifteen pér cent cf its calcuLated level of
production in 1988. This paragrapi will apphy cave to the extant that
the Parties decide ta permit the leva! cf production or consumption that
ia necessary ta satisfy uses agreed iiy them to b. essentiel.


